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Dear Fourth Grade Families, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Killingly Intermediate School!  We understand 
that transitioning from elementary to middle school comes with plenty of excitement and questions and 
during these trying times, there is understandably, likely to be nervousness as well.  In order to make 
this important transition smoother, we have created a special page on our Killingly Intermediate School 
website dedicated just for families of incoming 5th graders.   
 
Our 5th Grade Orientation webpage (https://www.killinglyschools.org/killingly-intermediate-
school/5th-grade-orientation) is found on our Killingly Intermediate School homepage and includes 
videos, slides, and other resources that capture what we would typically share during our annual end of 
school year, 5th Grade Orientation evening event.  Unfortunately, there is still a great deal of 
uncertainty over what school will look like in the fall.  Once plans are finalized, we hope to offer 
opportunities for our students to see their new school, including small-group family tours over the 
summer.  
 
Regardless of the plan for the re-opening of Killingly Public Schools, you will receive an information 
packet from Killingly Intermediate School in mid-August with your child’s homeroom assignment as 
well as lots of other important information. Please understand that we cannot accommodate parent 
requests to place students with specific teachers. 
 
On behalf of the entire KIS family, we look forward to working with you to ensure your child has the 
best middle school experience in the years to come.  Have a wonderful summer vacation and stay safe. 
 
In partnership,  
 
Heather Taylor 
 
Heather Taylor 
Principal 
 
 
 


